
Approved 

The Public Safety Retirement Board of Pima County, Arizona met in session on the 3rd floor 
conference room at 1750 E Benson Highway, Tucson, AZ at 08:30 a.m. June 4th, 2025. 

VOTING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Ms. Cami Evans 
Mr. Michael Hellon -Telephonically 
Lt. Ryan Pretti 
Sgt. Hans Goritz 

VOTING MEMBERS ABSENT: 
Mr. Leo Duffner 

OTHERS PRESENT: 
Attorney: Mr. Steve Bosse 
Secretary: Robin Jobst 
Asst. Secretary: Patty Aron 
Mrs. Amanda Joseph 

Ms. Evans, chair of the board, convened the meeting at 08:30 a.m. 

Item 1 on the agenda was roll call. Attendance as listed above with Mr. Hellon appearing 
telephonically. 

Item 2 on the agenda was the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Item 3 on the agenda was the approval of minutes from the meeting held on 05/07 /25 . Sgt. Goritz 
moved to approve the minutes as submitted. Lt. Pretti seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously. 

Item 4 on the agenda was the discussion and action regarding the Application for Accidental 
Disability for Augustine Gonzalez. Ms. Jobst provided the Board with the Return to Work, Full 
Duty from the workman' s compensation doctor. Sgt. Goritz stated that since he is working full 
duty, that wouldn't qualify. Lt. Pretty asked what independent medical exam would provide. Mr. 
Bosse discussed how independent medical evaluation and the workman's comp are different but 
ultimately it is the Board' s decision. Mr. Sgt. Goritz motioned to deny the application. Seconded 
by Lt. Pretti. Motion passed with a 3-1 vote with Ms. Evans voting against. 

Item 5 on the agenda was the discussion and possible action regarding the Application for 
Ordinary Disability for Mr. Michael Joseph. Ms. Jobst informed the Board that Mr. Joseph was 
sent for the IME for his accidental application, but the Ordinary still needs a P5-LB-O 
completed. The board answered the questionnaire 1. No, 2. Yes, 3. No, 4. Yes 5. No/NA, 6. No 
7. No. Sgt. Goritz motioned to send the form to be completed by Dr. Johnson. Ms. Evans 
seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 



Item 6 on the agenda was other Board business. There was discussion about the July meeting 
with the holiday week. The Board members expressed no conflicts in scheduling. 

Item 7 on the agenda was the call to the public. There was none. 

Sgt. Goritz motioned to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Evans seconded the motion. The meeting was 
adjourned at 08:45 a.m. 
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Secretary 


